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Works Notice 

                   

 

 

These works are funded by the Australian Government 

under the national Black Spot Program with the aim of 

delivering safer roads in South Australia. 

What’s happening 

We are undertaking minor shoulder works on the north bound lane 

of Main South Road, between Majors Road and the Victoria Hotel, 

O’Halloran Hill. 

This work will be undertaken from Tuesday 7 January 2025 until 

mid-January 2025. 

How this affects you 

To keep everyone safe there will be changes to existing traffic 

conditions, with speed and lane restrictions in place during work 

hours. Outside of working hours, lane and speed restrictions will be 

removed. 

Bus stop 32 on Main South Road will remain accessible during the 

works. 

Minor noise and dust disturbances can be expected while works are 

being undertaken, but we will do our best to minimise impacts as much 

as practically possible.  

We thank you for your patience and understanding while we complete 

these important works.  

When 

Tuesday, 7 January 2025, 
until mid-January 2025, 
weather permitting. 

Hours of work 

Monday to Friday 

9am to 4pm 

Some weekend works may 
be required 

 

Where 

Main South Road between 
Majors Road and the Victoria 
Hotel, O’Halloran Hill 

More information 

Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

We are improving road safety to reduce 
the risk of crashes in South Australia. 


